WHS Updates (02-09-24)

Dear Waterford High School Families,

I hope this email finds you well. We have just wrapped up an awesome Winter Spirit Week here at Waterford High School! The positive energy and enthusiasm our students and staff brought each day was amazing. Here are a few updates about what is scheduled for the next few weeks:

- Yearbook Sales: In order to receive a WHS Excalibur 24' Yearbook, you must purchase through this link https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/WHS2024 by May 1, 2024. Yearbooks will be available through pre-sale only no in-person sales.
- The Lancelot: Check out our school newspaper, The Lancelot. Not only can you find articles written by our student reporters, but recent sport scores and photos from around school. Our next printed magazine will come out in March. If you are a local business who would like to advertise in either the print or online version, please email whslancelot@gmail.com.
- Attention Class of 2024: Seniors it's never too early to start thinking about purchasing your cap and gown. The company we use is Herff Jones. Remember that the only purchase you need is the rental of the gown. It comes with a cap and tassel to keep. Please click on the link to place your order: https://highschool.herffjones.com/secom/school/CT/Waterford%20High%20School/060 00902000/4392/buildpackage/1
- WHS Ski Club: Will be heading to Burke Mountain, Vermont from March 1st March 3rd. Skiers and snowboarders of all abilities are welcome to join, even new learners! This trip is a great value check out the <u>Cost Comparison</u>. Interested students can see Mr. Ryan or Mr. Florio for informational packets and permission slips.
- All Parents Welcome: Our next Parents Advisory Coffee meeting is on Wednesday, March 6th, at 7:30am in the Library Reading Room. Please join the WHS administrative team for an hour's conversation and coffee. We will share some information about the school year and some of our upcoming events, and as always, we will set aside time for any questions you may have. All are welcome and we hope to see you there!

Go Lancers,

Kirk Samuelson

WHS Principal